
From: Andrew Ives <andrewi@7riverslgbtq.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:10 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: SUPPORT of 22-0636 AN ORDINANCE to create Sec. 32-191 prohibiting 
Conversion Therapy 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Hello,  

As an LGBTQ citizen of La Crosse, WI and active member of our community I have witnessed the 
harmful effects of conversion or reparative therapies on youth and my own community 
members.  

Allowing this harmful practice is a consistent failure to protect the youth of our city.  

I support this ban in the City of La Crosse as it protects youth and makes La Crosse a safer place 
for everyone.  

Yours in Pride,  

Andrew Ives 

Citizen of La Crosse 

Board President 



The Center: 7 Rivers LGBTQ Connection 


